
S122314.doc  Page 1 of 1 

TOWN OF KENSINGTON 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

MEETING MINUTES 
December 23, 2014 

Approved January 5, 2015 
In attendance: Robert Wadleigh and Peter Merrill were in attendance. Bob called the meeting to 
order at 6:02pm.   The meeting was held in the (upstairs) meeting room of 'The Farm' at 
Eastman's Corner.    

 
Fire Department-Chief Charles LeBlanc asked for review of his 2015 proposed budget as it 
related to Board's action in most recent meeting to reduce his budget for equipment purchase of 
$30,000 budgeted, for 5 air packs.  It was explained that these monies were removed because the 
Board felt air pack purchase of 5 packs should be done by warrant article.  Chief felt the $6,000 
should remain in repair of equipment and agreed to submit warrant article for town vote, to 
purchase the air packs.  Just in case of the potential for a budget not approved and going to 
default budget and not having any funds for equipment repair. 
 
Motion made by Peter M. to put $6,000 back to equipment repair, but have air packs purchased 
by warrant article. Bob W. seconded motion and vote was both in favor. 
 
Motion by Peter M. to adjourn meeting, seconded by Bob W. vote resulting was both in favor. 
Meeting adjourned at 6:30pm. 
 


